
 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN; A QUORUM OF THE 
SMITHFIELD TOWN COUNCIL MAY BE PRESENT 

DURING THE SWEARING IN CEREMONY OF NEW CHIEF 
OF POLICE PETER HEDRICK  

 
Thursday, October 19, 2023  
from 5:30 pm until 7:00 pm 

in the Town Hall Council Chambers 
located at 350 East Market Street 

Smithfield, North Carolina 
 

It is possible a quorum of the Smithfield Town Council may 
attend this event; however, no action by the Smithfield Town 

Council will be taken. 
 

The public is invited to attend this event. 
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